
Michael Williams
West Bath
LD 1042
Hello,
During a course I took with the U.S. Power Squadron, I learned that Maine's law 
regarding life jackets for children under the age of 13 is different from the U.S. Coast 
Guard’s requirement. Not only is it different—it’s actually more lenient. This struck 
me as concerning. I strongly urge you to align Maine’s law with the U.S. Coast 
Guard’s, which requires all children under 13 to wear a personal flotation device 
(PFD).
Thanks,
Michael Williams


